From: Stephen Crawford [mailto:stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au]

Sent: Friday, 2 September 2016 4:52 PM

To: AMOD

Subject: AM2014/239 and AM2015/23 - Pastoral Award 2010 - Learner shearer term

Dear Award Modernisation Team,

We write in response to paragraphs [7] to [9] of the Statement and Directions issued by the President, Justice Ross on 26 August 2016 in [2016] FWC 6060.

We hereby confirm the AWU's marginal preference is to retain the wording from Attachment 2 to the Full Bench's decision in [2016] FWCFB 4393.

Regards,

Stephen Crawford
Senior National Legal Officer
The Australian Workers' Union, National Office
Level 10, 377-383 Sussex Street
Sydney NSW 2000
Phy (02) 8005-3333

Ph: (02) 8005 3333 Fax: (02) 8005 3300 Mob: 0425 303 265